
December 2015 

Clerk’s Corner, 
 
2016 will be a busy election year, with a Presidential Primary scheduled for early March, in addition to 
the August and November elections.   NOTE:   If you need or want to vote via an Absentee Ballot, please 
contact me by email or phone at your earliest convenience.   I will place your name on a list to 
automatically send you an Absentee Ballot Application at the appropriate time(s).    
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 
 
Terry 
 
 
Not sure others are in favor of this activity and I just picked a date in January for the meeting…..   
 
General Comments: 
 
The Township Board is seeking your input on how to increase the usage of the Township Hall.   We invite 
you to attend a meeting on January 13, 2016, at the Town hall beginning at 7:00 PM.  NOTE:  If the 
Rogers City Schools are closed that day due to inclement weather, the meeting will be re-scheduled to 
January 20th.   If you can’t attend, please send your comments to the Clerk via email.   
  


